
  
 
 

 

   

Have you seen these weeds? 

RHAMNUS  
AND 

MOTH PLANT 

Local disposal bins and plant swap days 

These weeds are spreading quickly, killing our native plants. 

Help stop them by identifying and removing Rhamnus and Moth Plant weeds from your 

property.  To help local efforts, the Howick Local Board are providing public weed 

disposal bins and holding a plant swap event. 

Rhamnus and Moth Plant disposal bins 

Dates 23 April to 6 May 2019 

Location Lloyd Elsmore Park (Bells Rd entrance) 

Weed Swap Bring in Rhamnus and Moth Plant weeds and take home a new plant for 

 your garden 

 

Dates 4 May 2019 – 9am to 1pm 

Location  Lloyd Elsmore Park (Bells Rd entrance) 

 
To find out more please contact: 
Lorelle Stranaghan 
Co-ordinator | Pest Free Howick 
pestfreehowick@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  
A Howick Local Board funded project 
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